
 

“Kids are the Heart of Augusta Circle” 

 
Dear ACE Families, 

 

Welcome to the 2024-25 school year at Augusta Circle Elementary! We are thrilled to start another 

wonderful year here at ACE.  While the motto of our school is “Kids Are the Heart of Augusta Circle,” 

we believe that the spirit of our school is shaped by all of us working together. Help us continue 

our school’s legacy through your PTA membership and volunteer efforts.  

 

To get involved and learn about all things ACE PTA, please visit our 
website: www.augustacirclepta.com  We encourage you to bookmark our homepage for easy 

access to the most current information. On the website you will find: 

 

• PTA Membership (help us reach 100% participation again, like we have for over 50 
years) opportunity  

• Soaring Eagles Campaign donations 

• ACE Apparel order form 

• Social Media links 

• Incentives Program (Harris Teeter, Publix, Amazon, Box Tops, etc.) 

• School Directory order form 

 

All communication, weekly updates and announcements will come to parent email addresses 
though Backpack, so be sure that your login is up to date.  

  

Please mark your calendar and plan to attend the ACE Open House and our first PTA General 

Membership Meeting on Monday August 19th 5-6:30 pm. During Open House, teachers will discuss 

their goals and expectations, classroom schedules, procedures for the year, and answer parent 

questions. The PTA Meeting will be a quick pre-recorded message between classroom sessions. 

During the brief meeting, we will share more about the ACE PTA: who we are, what we do, and 

the programs we support.  

 

We look forward to working alongside you this year.  We value our amazing ACE Family and 

appreciate your ongoing donations of time, talent, and monetary gifts. We are successful 

because of YOU! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Melissa Copeland & Cara Sims 

2024-25 Co-Presidents 

Augusta Circle Elementary PTA 

http://www.augustacirclepta.com/

